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Public Counsel Data Request 188

PacifiCorp’s Response to Public Counsel Data Request No. 184.

Please state the dates upon which the responses to Public Counsel Data Requests
Nos. 155 and 158 were provided to parties. As noted, PacifiCorp designated its
responses to these data requests as highly confidential and would only provide
them on special terms. Accordingly, please provide the actual date upon which
the actual documents requested in Public Counsel Data Requests Nos. 155 and
158 — REC sales contracts — were provided to each party in this case.

Response to Public Counsel Data Request 188

The Company’s response to Public Counsel Data Request 155, including three
confidential attachments containing redacted REC contracts, was shipped by
FedEx to parties November 5, 2010. Public Counsel and ICNU requested Highly
Confidential versions of the attachments. The Highly Confidential attachments
were shipped by FedEx to Public Counsel on November 8, and to ICNU on
November 30, 2010.

The Company’s response to Public Counsel Data Request 158, including a
confidential attachment containing redacted REC contracts, was shipped to parties
via FedEx November 15, 2010. WUTC Staff requested the Highly Confidential
version of the attachment. A copy was provided to Staff November 17, 2010.

Regarding the designation of unredacted REC contracts as highly confidential, in
recognition of dates of the referenced contracts, the Company has determined that
the contracts, while still commercially sensitive, may be designated confidential.
Accordingly, the Company is now providing unredacted versions of all REC
contracts previously provided in response to Public Counsel Data Requests 155,
158 and 184. The Company is issuing supplemental responses to each of these
requests.

PREPARER: Betsy Watkins

SPONSOR: To Be Determined



